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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Earwig Records 

All of Autumn 2 Earwig records have now been released so when you log in you should be able 

to access all subjects from both halves of the Autumn term. You may need to change the dates 

to ensure they are from the start of September. 

If you have not been able to access your account or are experiencing any difficulties please do 

let me know and I am happy to assist.  

Swimming 

Burgess and 3N had their first swimming sessions this week. Everyone had a fantastic time and 

engaged very well in the session. These classes will be having the swimming session this term 

and we will change classes next term.   

Safer Neighbourhood Officers 

Some of you who drop off and collect your children from school may have noticed a couple of 

police officers either outside school or across the road. They are from the Safer Neighbourhood 

Team. Part of their role is to link with secondary schools to ensure safety around end of school 

day times. They have been observing and checking that everyone is safe. I have explained that 

most pupils leave with a family member or carer but that we do also have some independent 

travellers in Key Stage 4. We will be inviting them in to school to speak to pupils and if they can 

come in to offer a session for parents and carers.  

Year 9 Vaccinations 

The nursing team are coming in on Monday to complete year 9 vaccinations to pupils who have 

had consent from parents. We will let you know of any catch up dates in the future if you have 

missed the consent forms. They will only be vaccinating pupils who have parental permission.  

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 

 


